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Statement from Mayor Emanuel on DePaul Women’s Basketball Team 
 
Chicago is celebrating once again as the DePaul University women’s basketball team is heading to 
their 16th consecutive NCAA Tournament. While this program has a long legacy in the month of 
March, this team feels special. All year they demonstrated the heart and hustle of champions. We 
look forward to rooting for Blue Demons, especially Whitney Young’s Tanita Allen and Morgan 
Park’s Deja Cage, as they take on Oklahoma in the first round! 
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